
 

 

 

 

 

 

PT and OT Discharge Recommendations for Inpatients 
Effective October 14, 2019, physicians will be able to view the most current discharge recommendations 
made by the Physical and Occupational Therapists.   
 
The Physical and Occupational therapists document their discharge recommendations at each patient 
visit from the options listed below: 

 

 
 

 
What’s changed? 

This data point will now pull into the Physician Mpages in the Discharge Planning section. 
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